








Continued Description 

For all trees removed, stumps will be ground to below grade, and the remaining material left in place. 
No mature stumps will be completely pulled. Approximately half the trees are not particularly mature, 
but are poorly positioned in relation to the house, or are in poor health. If convenient, these stumps will 
be pulled, but otherwise they will also be ground and left in place. 

For replanting, we intend to plant a Black Cherry Tree in the vicinity of the two pine trees marked for 
removal to the rear of the property, and a Black Gum tree in the center of the lawn in front of the 
property. A Mountain Laurel will be planted on the northern side of the entrance of the driveway. To 
ensure the slope north of the driveway remains stable, we will be planting an assortment of 19 shrubs 
evenly divided between Winterberry, Common Spicebush, and Swamp Rose. Planting will occur at a time 
of year such that chance of survival of the new plants is maximized. 

This work is being done entirely to protect our home, there will be no net lawn expansion. Subsequent 
to this work, several large beds containing more native shrubs will be dug and planted in the front and 
back yards. This will reduce the lawn area, and increase shade, food, and shelter for wildlife. However, 
the exact scope of this work is yet to be determined based upon the availability of sun light following the 
proposed work. 
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